
 
 
Date: 15.03.2024 
To, 

 
Subject: Clarification on Price Movement  
 
Dear Sir/ Madam,  
 
We refer your letter/ e-mail Ref. No.: L/SURV/ONL/PV/NS/ 2023-2024 / 4031 dated March 14, 2024 on 
the captioned subject matter seeking clarification on exchange observation on significant movement in 
the price of the Company security across Exchanges, in the recent past. 
 
In this regard, we wish to inform that pursuant to Regulation 30 of the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015, the 
Company has been very prompt and have been regularly intimating to the Exchange(s) all the events, 
information that have a bearing on the operation/performance of the Company which include all price 
sensitive information (PSI), etc. and wish to inform that there is no additional information/announcement 
(including impending announcement) by the Company at this point of time which in our opinion needs to 
be reported/disclosed which may have bearing on the price/volume behavior in the Company Security. 
 
As such our observation of the security price trends may be linked to market conditions and purely market 
driven. We will keep the Stock Exchanges duly informed of any material information/material event, as 
required under the said regulations as and when any such event occurs. 

 
Accordingly, you are requested to kindly take the same on your record.  

 
Thanking you. 

  
Yours faithfully, 
 
FOR GRM OVERSEAS LIMITED 
 
 
SACHIN NARANG 
COMPANY SECRETARY AND COMPLIANCE OFFICER 
M.NO: 65535 

 The General Manager  
 BSE Limited  
 Corporate Relationship Department  
 Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers  
 Dalal Street 
 Mumbai- 400 001 
 BSE Scrip Code: 531449 
 
 Kind Attention: Mr. Omkar Dalvi  
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